Thank you so much for inviting us to your school,
it was a pleasure to do and would happily do it
again.

Would it be possible for some copies of any
drawings that the children may do as we would
like to possibly put the up in our offices etc?

Once again, many thanks.
Neyland (Dale Brothers)

foliage.
Emma from Field Floristry

Students from Lamledge school come to
Lower bush farm for a variety of different
options, the younger years come for
enrichment and love working with the
animals and using the forest school section
to enjoy playing and being in the fresh air,
learning new skills.

Years 10 and 11 attend to do BTEC
gualifications in land and environment skills,
the students work alongside staff from the
Farm but are always well supported by
Lamledge staff.
Rowana, Lower Bush Farm

It was our pleasure! Mum and | thoroughly enjoyed ourselves,
thank you for having us and for the delicious lunch! The children
(and staff) were very welcoming, and they all used their
manners, so were an absolute pleasure to work with. We also

enjoyed listening to their little descriptions of the flowers and



The visit to the RAF base in Cosford was organised to be
informative, interactive and fast-moving where possible and
this proved to be invaluable for the students that did attend.
In the areas where they needed to be quiet and listen, they

did. The highlight of the visit was the last event looking at
aircraft in the hangar and some interactive exercises which
the students genuinely seemed to enjoy and wholly

participated in, which was very rewarding to witness. It was a

valuable day for the students, who received information of
gaining an apprenticeship in the RAF.

Katie RAF Cosford

Robs been very good with our son over the years, Rob as
built a good relationship with our son and helped him with
is confidence, building relationship and helped him to
understand his feeling around his future.

Robs been helping our son with his future, work
placements and job applications, and taking him to RAF.
Our son speaks highly on Rob and would go to him for
advice and any issues he had.



“ A student transitioned to Landau from
Hillcrest in July 2022. This was aided by Rob
Smart (of Lamledge school) who acted as a
supportive and stabilising influence to the

student and gave her the necessary

confidence to introduce herself to new
people. Rob was a professional source of
information and shared essential
information to give the student the best
chance of a successful and seamless
transition to Landau.

Rob has maintained regular and open
communication with Landau to check on the
progress the student has made. The support

the student received during her transition has
been hugely influential in aiding her to make
huge progress in her time at Landau. She has
gone on to be an ambassador and
representative of the Learner Council,

achieved a passing grade in her Level 1
Speaking and Listening Assessment and been

an ever-present source of ideas and

creativity when the Centre hosts events.
Shaun Landau



